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Club Memo 74/2023-2024
Memorandum
From

SABLES BOWLING ASSOCIATION

5th February 2024
TO:
   CLUB PRESIDENTS

   CLUB SECRETARIES
   
   
                 
SUBJECT:   Sponsorship of Sables District Competitions 2024
Dear All
It is that time of the year again and we need to request that  clubs consider a sponsorship of R3000.00 for the Sables Competitions 2024.  Take note that all sponsorships will accrue towards the prize monies, and also ensure that the clubs willing to sponsor will be considered hosting of competitions.
The past year depending on entries we allocated each club Round Robin games and if there were more sections than clubs the overflow was allocated based on “feet on the green”. The same applied to the playoff stages.
May we request that you confirm your intention of sponsoring by submitting your proof of payment by no later than the 15th February 2024.
We wish all clubs and their members all the best for the 2024 season.

It was decided that we need to increase the greens fees from R20.00 to 25.00 with immediate effect.
Kind Regards

Mark Petzer







Sables District President  
District Office Contact Details
Cell no:  071 688 3088      Email: sablesbowls1@gmail.com
